## 1/24/2016



Caption 1. The President Mitrevski with the Secretary General of RTUO Radovish, Zorka Andonova

The President of the Federation of Trade Unions of Macedonia, PhD Zhivko Mitrevski on 24.01.2016 had a working meeting with the Secretary General of the Regional TU Office in Radovish Zorka Andonovska.

On the meeting the issues regarding the situation with new registrations, functioning of the social dialogue at the local level and certain bankruptcy procedures were discussed, and was found that there are opportunities for beginning of new registrations activities, especially in the small and medium enterprises.

At the same time they discussed the possibilities for improving the functioning of the social dialogue and the relationship with employers' organizations at the local level in order the social dialogue to be exercised.